
From: Eleanor Davies  
Sent: 04 November 2023 19:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 
Dear Camden Development  
 
I am a lucky local person who enjoys trees,  when I can find them in my area. 
Here they are - 10 of them. That is why I am writing  
to object to the uprooting of these 10 trees to create a huge building to 
replace the Travelodge on 1 Museum Street WC2.  
 
What about asking  these builders  to  accommodate  its existing environment 
instead of the other way around.  
 
There are going to be flats built in this building and most tenants like trees, it's 
a good selling point too afterall trees are the lungs 
 of life.  
 
Camden Development please ask the Architects to go back to their computers 
and make  this huge building to be built back a few 
 meters to acomodate these beautiful noble trees, and if that means it has to 
be smaller too -  so be it .  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Eleanor Davies  
Covent Garden Tenant  
 


